
 

 

Monday 04 November 2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

F2 Visit to St James Library 

As part of our literacy work we will be visiting St James Library to take part in a themed story time session 

based on the book ‘Cave’ by Rob Hodgson. We will be reading the book and taking part in a number of literacy 

and numeracy activities during the session. The children will also take part in a craft activity that they can take 

home.  

 

F2LW will be visiting on Wednesday 13 November 2019 

F2CD will be visiting on Thursday 21 November 2019 

 

We will be walking to the library straight after morning registration and back again. Please ensure your child is 

wearing their full school uniform, a warm waterproof coat and sensible shoes. 

There is no cost involved in this trip but we do need your permission to take your child out of school. Please 

sign the attached slip and return it to your child’s teacher as soon as possible.   

 

We are looking for a number of parent helpers to come along, please advise class teacher if you are available.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher  

 

F2 Visit to St James Library  

I/we give permission for my child …………………………………….….to take part in the above visit.  

I/We understand that the Council is insured in respect of its legal liabilities only and that there is no Personal 

Accident Insurance cover.  (Parents/Guardians may take out Personal Accident Insurance cover if they feel it 

necessary).In effect, this means that accidents can arise for which no compensation will be payable.  

Parents/Guardians may wish to obtain suitable insurance to cover such eventualities. 

I understand that the teacher in charge of the party will be acting in loco parentis and may give permission for 

my child to receive medical treatment, which might include the use of anaesthetics.  

Signed…………………………………………………………    Date …………………………….    

      


